
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
DATE:  June 20, 2022 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction  
TO:   All Interested Parties 
RE: Fire Station #8 Fiber Optic Cabling  
 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 
 
Please make note of the following new calendar of events: 
 
Is the existing conduit on 30 Rd empty. 
A:  Yes. 
What are the SUE requirements for the city. 
A:  The selected contractor shall locate and pothole all proposed utility crossings in advance of conduit 
installation in accordance with State of Colorado laws.  
Do we have to do a plan and profile for the new conduit run. 
A:  No. 
When we pot hole in the sidewalk do we have to do a full panel replacement. 
A:  Yes. 
Do we need to flow fill pot holes. 
A: Potholes made in asphalt (or concrete) pavement shall be filled in with flow-fill and patched with 4 
inches of asphalt (or concrete to match existing thickness). Potholes outside of pavement may be filled in 
with pea gravel and finished to match existing landscaping. 
 
 
There were also two questions from the pre-bid meeting I wrote down: 
 
 
Q:  Will the City accept the substitution of non-Corning brand fiber cabling with Corning brand glass 
wires? 
 
A:  The City will consider alternatives to the fiber cabling specified in section 3.4 of the Solicitation. Please 
submit proposed alternative materials for pre-approval prior to bidding if you are basing your bid on the 
alternative. 
 
 
Q:  Will the City require 'standing' testing of the fiber cabling after installation? 
 
 



   

A:  The Contractor shall perform quality control testing of the fiber optic sub-system per section 3.4.c. A 
test plan shall be submitted by the selected Contractor to the Engineer for review prior to the test. 
 
The original solicitation for the project referenced above is amended as noted.  
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